LOWER ELECTRIC RATES NOW 

JOIN US 7 PM THURSDAY APRIL 17 HAMDEN SENIOR CENTER, 2901 DIXWELL & WHITNEY  

STOP THE OUTRAGEOUS GREED OF UNITED ILLUMINATING & CT LIGHT & POWER NOW  
State Energy & Technology Committee finally passed 3 Bills on March 11 to regulate CT’s energy industry and provide customers with many important benefits.

A FULL HOUSE & SENATE VOTE WILL TAKE PLACE ON:

Bill 5783 - Act Concerning Electricity Market Incentive Rebates

Bill 5815 - Act Concerning The Mission Of Department Of Public Utility Control 

Bill 5819 - Act Concerning Energy Relief & Assistance

Hamden’s elected Representatives have yet to respond to an invitation to be with us or their vote on these Bills as they stand.  

Their assurance de-regulation will lower rates is painfully wrong.

Ask them to join us on April 17 and support these 3 crucial Bills.

Senator Martin Looney at 468-8829 & 1-800- 842-1420

Senator Joseph Crisco at 389-8788 & 1-800 - 842-1420

Represenative Brendan Sharkey at 281-4647 & 1-800-842-1420

Representative Peter Villano at 562-5251 & 1-800-842-1420

Represenative Cam Staples at 773-9123 & 1-800-842-1420

Represenative Al Adinolfi at 272-9701 & 1-800-842-8270

